
Who Can Offer a DRP? 

• Every school district or charter district that provides instruction to high school 
students can offer a Dropout Recovery Program (DRP) for eligible pupils.  

• School operating DRP must be an approved alternative school. 
o A provider of Arizona Online Instruction (AOI), may not also operate a DRP, 

according to A.R.S. §15-808 
• School and charter districts may contract with an Educational Management 

Organization (EMO) to provide a DRP.  
o If contracting with an EMO, the LEA shall ensure that all of the following 

requirements are met: 
▪ The EMO is accredited by a regional accrediting body. 
▪ Teachers provided by the EMO hold a current teaching license 

from any state and a valid Arizona fingerprint clearance card 
according to section A.R.S. §15-534. Teachers of core subjects 
are appropriately certified in the subjects they are assigned. 
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